
 

January 2017 Newsletter 
 
 

Happy 2017 as we roll into a new and exciting year with our Volvo Club!  
 
A few things to start…..  
 
A Volvo V90 is coming to America!  
http://www.swedespeed.com/news/Volvo_News/volvo-v90-finally-coming-america/ 
 
The newest episode of Comedians In Cars Getting Coffee stars Kristen Wiig, and a 
1964 Volvo 122 
http://www.crackle.com/playlist/2126476/2501516 
 
If you missed it, they once featured Tina Fey and a 1967 Volvo1800 … 
http://comediansincarsgettingcoffee.com/tina-fey-feces-are-my-purview 
 
As you may recall, we told you last month that our January meeting would be, weather 
permitting, held on Monday, January 16, 2017 (Martin Luther King Day)  at 
approximately 2:30 at Fishbones in Greektown, Detroit. 
http://www.fishbonesusa.com/locations-greektown.html   
 
The thought is if anyone wishes to go to the North American International Auto Show, 
please e-mail me at jirvine123@yahoo.com or text 616.915.1325. It would be helpful to 
know if you are coming to either so we can wait for you and have enough seats at the 
restaurant for the meeting. For the auto show, we plan to meet at 10:15 in front of the 
Joe Louis statue and go to the show as a group to the Volvo display, then mosey 
around for a few hours. Afterwards, we well have our meeting. The agenda is attached.  
 
We have also discussed membership and getting more people involved. Do you know 
someone who enjoys cars and Volvos? Why not invite them to join, or even offer to pay 
their first year’s membership to get them active as a “pay it forward” act?  Promote our 
club on your favorite social media site. We love to greet new members!  
 
Please note that we overlooked holding our elections of officers in November. If you are 
interested in getting active, please read the agenda and e-mail Nancy Northup 
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nannorthup@aol.com if you are interested in participating in any of the officer positions 
(President, Secretary, Treasurer, at large).  by Monday, January 16, 2017.   
 
The bulk of our meeting will consist of planning for our spring dust-off the first full 
weekend of May, with visits to Sesi Motors in Ann Arbor on Friday, May 5, and to a TBD 
location the following day in Toledo, Ohio.  
 
We hope to see you next week! 
 
David Irvine, President 
Great Lakes Chapter 
Volvo Club of America 
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